
 

Dear Campers, 
 
Welcome to Grace Oak Summer Camp! Get ready to experience a week full of fun, 
fellowship and spiritual growth. This letter is given to you in confirmation that your 
camp registration form, deposit, lice, medical and confidential forms have been 
received. Mark your calendar now for: 

Camp Rally Night  
Wednesday, July 9th at 6:00pm 

Los Altos Grace Church 
6565 E. Stearns St. Long Beach, CA.  

562-596-2258 x 853 Rachel and Kailani 
 

o You will meet the camp staff 
o All camp questions will be answered 
o Those who need to meet with the nurse can bring any additional information 

she needs for your child’s week at camp 
o Your final camp payment is due.  Remaining Balance: _________________ 

 
 

The cabins are filling up fast- make sure your friends and family sign up soon! 
 

To Him be the glory, 
Kailani Stone & Rachel Roberts 
      Camp Directors 

 
 
 

Pre-camp check-in is 
Saturday, July 26th 

9:00am-11:00am 
at LAGC 

for lice check & medication drop off 


